News story: CT Policing supports new
awards

Counter Terrorism Policing is supporting the inaugural Counter Terrorism
Awards, which will take place next Spring.

The competition is designed to recognise the efforts of both public and
private sector organisations in helping tackle terrorism and keep the public
safe.

There are a number of categories which will focus on innovation and
collaborative working. NaCTSO is keen to encourage this work as part of its
remit to promote and develop the best possible protective security
arrangements for organisations operating in the UK and overseas.

Officers from National Counter Terrorism policing will be entering projects
of their own and assisting with the judging of other categories.

The award ceremony, organised by Counter Terror Business Magazine, will take
place in London on 6 March 2018, to coincide with the Security and Counter
Terror Expo staged at London’s Olympia.

Anyone wanting more information should visit
http://awards.counterterrorbusiness.com/.
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